
To all the Mayors of BC  
 
Please note that if the BCNDP, Premier David Eby and Sol Gen Mike Farnworth continue with this Surrey 
Police Service transition in Surrey it will mean higher costs for all BC municipalities. There will not be a 
pool to draw on for extra help as there is now. Surrey has the largest force in BC and if the 
BCNDP remove the RCMP everyone's cost will increase a minimum of 10%. 
 
This might not seem like much but if the BCNDP can force the Surrey Police Services upon Surrey, 
therefore removing/ignoring Surrey's democratic rights, what's to say the BCNDP will not just keep 
making up laws if a municipality votes for something that the BCNDP don't want to do. The BCNDP, 
more commonly known as the BC New Dictatorship Party, have already pushed their weight onto 
Penticton and now Squamish besides Surrey.  They are abusing their power and need to be stopped. 
 
Please write to Premier Eby and let him know your concerns. There is no public safety issue with Surrey 
keeping the RCMP. It appears that there is more of a public safety issue regarding the SPS who are 
recruiting members from other BC municipalities which is leaving them with few members without one 
word of concern from the Sol Gen Mike Farnworth. This issue has been completely misguided as a public 
safety issue per Sol Gen Mike Farnworth when in fact it is strictly a political campaign to keep votes and 
power for the Sol Gen Mike Farnworth. He wants to have control over all policing. This means that the 
BCNDP controls the police but the municipalities make all the payments without having any input. This is 
not what BC or Canada stands for. We are not to be overseen by a Dictatorship of the BCNDP.. 
 
Don't let the BCNDP take away anymore democratic rights of BC residents/taxpayers. 
 
A concerned Surrey resident that wants democracy not a dictatorship to be controlled by Sol Gen Mike 
Farnworth. 
 
Yours truly 
 
Debbie Theilmann 
 


